
From: Matt Grimaldi seacoastgardensoffice@gmail.com
Subject: Beach Access

Date: October 31, 2024 at 11:34 AM
To: Sea Coast Gardens office@seacoastgardens.com
Cc: GreatOceanCondos info@greatoceancondos.com, New Smyrna Stays info@newsmyrnastays.com, Info Info

info@floridavacayrentals.com
Bcc: andylevickscg2@gmail.com

Just a friendly reminder,

When using our neighbors stairs at Sunrise, or SCG1, please enter through the front of their 
building.  Do not cut through the back of their property.  If you go through Sunrise, you will
need to stop by the office to get the code.  Please reiterate to your guests that they wear their
wrist bands while using their beach access.  Thank you! 

No Pets allowed!

Christine


